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What kind of dance does a
frog like best?

Hip hop

April 24

I am the good shepherd.
I know my own and my

own know me,
John 10:14

Memory Verse

of the Week 

Monday- Ravioli

Tuesday- Corn Dog

Wednesday- Pizza

Thursday- Chicken Nuggets

Friday- Chicken Tacos

Lunch Menu

Upcoming Event Upcoming EventUpcoming Event

April 22 - 26

C H I L D C A R E

M U S I C A L
April 21st at 9:30 AM

Upcoming Field TripsUpcoming Field Trips
1st Grade

Thumb Octagon Barn
May 16th

5th & 6th Grades

great lakes Loons
May 7th

8th Grade

Cedar Point
June 3rd

2nd, 3rd & 4th Grades

BAY CITY STATE PARK
May 3rd

Re-enrollment
Due May 1st

Reopening of
Wilderness Critters

Childcare Room
April 22nd

MID-TERM

REPORTS WILL

BE SENT HOME

MAY 3RD

FAMIY NIGHT!

THANK YOU FOR
PARTICIPATING IN

FACTS HELP
If you need assistance with

logging into your FACTS
account, beginning the 
re-enrollment process,
etc., please contact the

school office at 
(989) 893-5793.

We are putting together all of this year's
memories in the 2023-2024 yearbook! The

cost of the yearbook will be between $15-$20
depending on how many we order. Please fill

out the "2023-24 Yearbook Survey" at
https://forms.gle/aP7CWhN7iasFeD1e8 to

help us determine how many yearbooks are
needed & what the cost will be per book.

2023-2024
Year Books

thank you!



~Pastor Baerwolf ~Charles Stanley

Quote of the Week
“Your potential is
the sum of all the
possibilities God
has for your life.”

God and Family

We have no idea how many
miracles Jesus accomplished

during His ministry here on earth.
At the end of John’s gospel we

read these words,

Alleluia! Christ is risen!
He is risen indeed!

Alleluia!

Teacher Corner

Our first grade family has been busy hanging out with chicks! We successfully
hatched six chickens over spring break- they are happy and healthy living on the
Priem Farm. Our students have tackled two-digit addition (soon to be regrouping

this week) in math and prefixes in language arts. In social studies, our students are
learning about three different types of communities: rural, suburban, and urban.

We are creating a large map where students get to decide where they want to "live"
with their 3-D house. Please continue to pray for our firsties as they soak up the

spring sun and seven more weeks of school!

Featured Teacher of the week:  Mrs.  Priem

Spend some time chatting with
your kids about what else Jesus

might have done and make sure to
reference His greatest miracle of
dying on the cross to forgive our
sins and rising from the grave to

fill our hearts with the hope of
heaven.

“Now Jesus did many other
signs in the

presence of the disciples,
which are not written in this

book” (John 20:30).

April Students of
the Month

ENROLLMENT IS
OPEN!!!

Please see the attached
flyer for the 2024-2025
tuition and registration

rates. 

Re-enrollment can be done
in your FACTS account. The
deadline to re-enroll is May

1st, 2024.

No School
May 24th & 27th

In Honor of Memorial Day

Bless those who have
served

last day 
of school

Tuesday, June 4th

Colton Makl harper laclair

Russell MailetteGabe Hitz
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